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This week we were pleased to see DOE  finally give us a timeline for removing the nuclear waste held at SRS to its 
rightful place in New Mexico.  Unfortunately, the federal government has made us promises before concerning SRS 
and they have not kept their word.  While we appreciate that they have finally committed to removing the plutonium 
from our state, we will continue to monitor the situation until action is taken, and all of the waste has been moved 
out of South Carolina.
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